VA1 1983

MEMORANDUM FOR: George M. Mathews, I1I, Acting Director
Regional Coordination Staff

FROM: William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Sranch
Office of Administration

SUBJECT: LICENSE FEE REPORTING OF ACTUAL MARHOURS
CHARGED TO LICENSEES BY INSPECTION REPORT
NUMBER

We have reviewed your proposed memo to the regional directors of the
Division of Resource Management and Administration on the above
subject. With the coding of the four digit report number into the
MPS system and the proposed quarterly "Inspection Fee Summary Report,”
which will be provided to the License Fee Management Branch b{ the
regional offices, our needs will be met for inspection fee billing
purpcses. However, we need to have SALP (Systematic Assessment of
Lice «eo Ferformance) reports coded with a report number because

we wili ciarye fees for this type of activity.

Original Signed by
Wiy 1T
William 0. Millar. Chief

License Fee Management Branch
0ffice of Administration

DISTRIBUTION:
Ticense Fee File
CJHolloway, LFMB
WOMiller, LFMB
JDWeiss, LFMB
LFMB R/F

850

Pm?é%?i?O 840730

REYNOLDB4-564 PDR
LFMB : ADM LFMB :ADM LFMB : ADM
Joweiss:rf CJHolloway WOMiller
3/ /83 3/ /83 3/ /83




